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11/10/19 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Another busy All Saints week passes by. Another week working with happy, successful, articulate and empathetic 
pupils. Another week hearing about (and seeing) the wonderful work which your children are producing. Another 
week when I have been in awe of pupils demonstrating compassion and forgiveness; pupils being thankful for being 
part of this lovely school. Life really isn’t too bad!!!  
 
I have asked the School Development Group of our Governing Body to increase their frequency and range of 
monitoring this year. They regularly come in and monitor areas of school life such as pupils’ attitude to learning, 
lesson content, the learning environment, quality of work and many other diverse areas. This is to challenge myself 
and to ensure we are doing what we are supposed to do. I am delighted to say that so far (and this is credit to our 
super staff and wonder pupils, not myself), the findings have been nothing but positive. I am very proud of the 
quality of work which is happening here at All Saints. 
 
MESSAGE FROM VICAR RICHARD 

Just a quick reminder that SaturdayLIVE@5 is taking place in school this Saturday 12th October. 
It’s a completely new kind of church which begins with Saturday tea i.e. jacket spuds with a variety of 
filling, cake and drinks. There are crafts and activities for the children to enjoy and time set aside for 
reflection and worship. Please DO COME and join us at 5pm and bring your friends!! 
 
SPORTS CHANGING ROOM DEVELOPMENT 
We are very excited to see the contractors move onto site to remove our current swimming pool changing rooms & 
shed and build a more substantial, welcoming wooden building for all round changing facilities and storage. A very 
big thank you for those parents, staff and community friends who rallied together to relocate our garden shed to a 
more suitable position. The muscle on show was impressive! 
 
OPEN MORNING REMINDER 
Another reminder that our Open Morning this year is taking place next Saturday 19th October from 8:30 – 10:30am. 
It will provide you the opportunity to chat with the staff, experience some classroom activities, explore our facilities 
and enjoy a bacon / sausage roll with a hot drink! It will be lovely to see as many of you as possible there.     
 
 
Regards, 
Nigel Roberts 
 
Letters Attached: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 14/10/19 
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